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MS Nicole Steven 
113- Prince Alfred Parade PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/0246 - 120 Prince Alfred Parade NEWPORT NSW 2106 

I am writing to express my safety concerns regarding the large fig trees at Florence Park. I 
walk my dog there twice a day and am forced onto the road on a dark bend. I also observe 
children at the same risk as they travel to and from the park. 
In addition, the trees have not been managed, and have completely overgrown. This may 
cause significant damage to drains and surrounding ground stability. We need to have trees 
planted, but these are not the right trees for the area. 
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